
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

NOTICE 
26 May 2016 

 

Financial aid recipients of Spring’16 Semester 

are hereby notified to collect their “Letter of 

Award”. They are also advised to fulfill 

necessary formalities of financial aid for 

smooth continuation of the facility. 

 

Thank you.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Jafar Iqbal Russell 

Deputy Director  

Financial Aid Office 

North South University 


